
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: May 24, 2016 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Dennis P. Aguirre, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File Number:  PLN 2015-00152 (Vella/Semprevivo) 
 3rd Avenue, in the Unincorporated Miramar Area of San Mateo County 
 

 
Planning staff, with the applicant’s concurrence, requests that the Planning Commission 
continue its review of the Vella/Semprevivo Project (PLN 2015-00152) to a date uncertain to 
allow additional time for the applicant to submit an Archaeological Resources Report and 
address public comments regarding geological and flooding concerns and the proposed 
development’s proximity to the historical location of Arroyo de en Medio Creek.  
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